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Purpose: 

To outline a process for the approval, review, and updates of existing policies, as well as creation of new 
policies, within the Department of Family Medicine, University of Ottawa 

Policy: 

All Postgraduate policies will be reviewed every 3 years by the Residency Program Committee (RPC). 
These will be reviewed sooner, as needs arise. Policies will be reviewed initially by a member of the RPC 
Committee*, and a secondary review, as needed will be done by relevant directors. At this point, it will 
be circulated to RPC members one week before regular monthly meetings. This is where they will be 
reviewed, modified, and approved. This is a continuous ongoing process. 

*Currently this portfolio lies with Assistant Postgraduate Director, but is subject to change. 
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